RUTH TOWN COUNCIL
P.O. BOX 433
RUTH, NEVADA 89319

Chairman Melissa Spear called the regular meeting of the Ruth Town Council to order on Thursday
March 4, 2021 at 5:00 p.m.

COUNCIL MEMBERS

PRESENT ABSENT
Chairman Melissa Spear Discussion/Action:
Phil Winsryg

Frank Collins
Gene Ockert

ALSO IN ATTENDANCE

Mary Sorenson Steve Winton
Shirley Morey Bob Morey

Bill Geltz Juliana Kelly
Steve Kelly Brandy Stork
Tara Sage Peggy Soder

Public Comment: None

Approval of Minutes: A motion to approve last month’s minutes was made by Frank Collins seconded
by Gene Ockert and carried by the members present.

Monthly Financial Report: No report

Payment of Bills

Bath Lumber $857.94
A motion was made by Gene Ockert, seconded by Phil Winsryg and carried by the members present.
Correspondences: None

Community Center: It is being used by a group of women twice a week for quilting. It was also used
to stuff Easter Eggs for the Easter Egg Hunt.

Street Lights: None
Street Signs: None
Roads: Nothing

Park: None



Fire Department: No report
Museum: No changes
New Business

Discussion/Action: Possible purchase of new window covers for the Community Center. After some
discussion this was carried over for the next meeting.

With no further business a motion to close the meeting was made by motion was made by Gene
Ockert to close the meetings, seconded by Frank Collins and carried by the members present.





